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Important Invitation to NHMS Supporters 

 

We thank you for past and continued financial support for the work and ministry of the New Hope             
Mission Society. Our partners at the Bishara Center in Southern India have 2 special projects. These             
projects go beyond the normal operating expenses and are considered crucial capital improvements to           
the facility. We hope that by year’s end we can come together to provide funding for these           
two projects and also come from behind to meet our normal budgeted needs. 

To ensure funds go to the proper project, the word DORM or POND must be noted in the special notes/ 
memo section of your donation. (NOT ON THE “PAY TO THE ORDER OF” LINE) 

Fundraising event ends on March 1, 2025.  
Funds donated over the total needed will go into NHMS General Operating Funds.   

 

First Project: Completing Three Story Emergency 
Shelter for New Converts and Others 
Funds Requested: $15,000  
Matching Funds: $5,000 ($2 given / $1 match) 
Memo Word: DORM 
Donations Needed: $10,000 
 

This project was initially funded through special donations, including Pastor                
K.K. Alavi himself. The requested funds will complete the project by finishing         
the internal work such as electrical, plumbing, and misc. furnishing. This project 
will provide a place for several families to shelter from the persecution resulting 
from following the Word of Jesus Christ. We hope that this gives them a protected 
temporary place to allow time to recover and restart their lives. 

 

Second Project: Pond Renovation 
Funds Requested: $5,000 
Matching Funds: $2,500 ($1 given / $1 match)  
Word: POND 
Donations Needed: $2,500 
 

Recent flooding in the region has resulted in collapse of the pond’s walls and this project will 
support the repair. The spring fed pond meets multiple important purposes such as drinking 
water and baptisms. This has been a major blessing to those in need.   
 

We ask that you prayerfully consider supporting these two projects. We appreciate your ongoing prayers and 
continued generosity for the people and ministry happening in Bisharah. 
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